
Chinese version of the Library Users' Manual available online
(09/09/2008)

Dear All,

Warmest greetings for the new academic year! We are pleased to inform you that the University
Library has now made the Chinese version of the Library Users’ Manual available online. This
version is prepared in both traditional Chinese and simplified Chinese, provides a brief overview of
the Library services and facilities, and should be useful in assisting our users to use the Library in
a more effective way.

Please check out the following link to access the Manual --
http://library.umac.mo/LIBINSTRUCTION/lib_instruction_main.html

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo or by calling
8397-8171.

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
UM Library
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